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Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers, 
 
I hope you are all keeping well.  
 
We received further information yesterday from Cheshire West & Chester about additional 
precautionary measures which we will be implementing from Monday 28th September. Please see 
the letter attached to this bulletin email. If you have any queries or comments about health and 
safety procedures, our risk assessments or our recovery plans, I am happy to address these via an 
online meeting on Tuesdays from next week, 10 to 11am. Please contact Mrs Lyth on 
emma.lyth@epchs.co.uk if you would to schedule a meeting during this time.  
 
Our virtual open evening went live yesterday and there are opportunities for parents of 
prospective Year 7 students to book online appointments to find out more about our school.  

Dear Lord, 

Fill our lives with joy. 

Fill our lives with love. 

Fill our lives with peace. 

We give thanks to you for the gift of life. 

Give us the courage to live it to the full. 

Amen. 

 

Our Vision… 
Strong Catholic ethos. 

 

Our Vision… 
Exemplary behaviour and personal 

standards. 
 

Our Vision… 
Keeping children safe in education. 

 
Our Vision… 

Excellent leadership at all levels. 

Our Vision… 
High expectations of everyone. 

 

Our Vision… 
At the heart of the community. 

 

Our Vision… 
Ensuring every child is known. 

   

Headteacher Message 

Our Vision… 
Excellent teaching. 
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If you know of anyone that this would be of interest to, we would be grateful if you could point 
them in the direction of our school website.  
 
Have a lovely weekend and take care. 
 
 

 

 

• Home Learning 
 
The main platform for home learning to be set on is Show my Homework (or Satchel One 
as it is now known).  Over the past few months we have used Microsoft Teams as well as 
Show my Homework (Satchel One). We are going to continue to use Show my Homework 
(Satchel One) due to the fact it has an app which parents can use whereas Microsoft 
Teams does not at this stage.  We will review this at a later date.   
 

  
 
 
All students have been issued with a new Show my Homework (Satchel One) pin number if 
they require it.  Students can use it via the website or the app.  For students logging in for 
the first time they need to enter their pin number and then create a username and 
password.  Parental pins are available by contacting Mr C Jones at c.jones@epchs.co.uk 
 
You will be able to access the home learning schedule via the website to see when home 
learning will be set for each year group. 
 

Mr C Jones 

 

Notifications 
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• Bike to School Week 
 
Next week is national Bike to School Week (28 September to 2 October), an event 
organised by Sustrans and supported by the Bikeability Trust, to celebrate cycling to school 
and the positive impact an active lifestyle can have on pupils’ health and wellbeing.  
 
The Sustrans website has a free guide to walking, cycling and scooting to school for families 
to download. 
 
The Council’s Road Safety Team continue to offer free Bikeability courses at both primary 
and secondary schools for year 5,6,7 & 8 across west Cheshire. Contact: 
roadsafety@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk for more information. 
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